North

Yorkshire County Council
Business and Environmental

Memorandum

Your Ref: NY/2010/0065/SCO From:: ECONOMIC & RURAL SERVICES
COUNTRYSIDE SERVICES
PROW

Our Ref: R5 Wilton Ryedale Gas Contact: Russ Varley

Project Definitive Map Officer, PROW

Date: 22" February 2010 Ext: 2207

To:  Mike Convery, Planning Services

Ryedale Gas Project

With reference to the above, please see the attached plan showing the Rights of Way in the
area and the proposed site boundaries sketched in. As you can see there a number of Rights of
Way that will be affected if these plans were to go ahead. In addition the section between
Warren House and Givendale Head Farm is subject to an application for a Byway Open to All
Traffic. The currently recognised Rights of Way must remain open and available for use at all
times and we also request that should the application be made and be successful the Byway
Open to All Traffic is also kept available for use at all times. Please note that a Byway Open to
All Traffic can be used by motorised vehicles and therefore any engineering works undertaken
in this area should take account of this.

Should it be necessary to close any of these Rights of Way, this can be done through this office
for a fee. Please contact me should further details be required. Providing these conditions are
met we have no objections to the proposals.

Yours Sincerely

Russ Varley
Definitive Map Officer
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